
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 18, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 18 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

THE MONTH IS GOING BY QUICKLY SO I ENCOURAGE YOU TO WRITE YOUR LETTER TODAY. 

IF YOU’RE LIKE ME, I HAVE TO SAY SOMETHING OR DO SOMETHING WHILE I’M THINKING 

OF IT. OTHERWISE, IT MAY NEVER GET SAID OR DONE. I’LL FORGET! DON’T FORGET TO 

WRITE YOUR LETTER MONTH LETTER. DO IT WHILE YOU’RE THINKING ABOUT IT. 

[DAN – EMAIL] Just wanted to tell you how much we appreciate waking up to WRVM every 

morning. We tune in specifically to hear the Christian perspective on national and international 

news, as well as being able to catch local news and weather. Breakpoint and Cal Thomas are 

must-hear programs for us and we both like the nice selection of Christian music you play. One of 

the highlights we've enjoyed with WRVM has been taking a couple of bus tours over the last few 

years. The first to the Creation Museum and Ark Encounter, and last year to Mackinac Island. Both 

were excellent and we hope to be able to take a few more once pandemic restrictions lift a bit. 

Wishing you all of God's choicest blessings as you continue to provide encouraging Christian 

programming. 

WE’VE HAD A LOT OF LISTENERS ASKING WHEN WE ARE GOING TO RESUME OUR BUS 

TRIPS. HOPEFULLY LATER THIS YEAR OR BY NEXT YEAR WE CAN THINK ABOUT PLANNING 

SOME OF OUR LONGER BUS TRIPS. WE DO HAVE THE MAY BUS TRIP GOING TO THE 

WISCONSIN DELLS FOR THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL. BUT THAT IS 

PRACTICALLY IN OUR BACKYARD AND THUS MUCH EASIER TO DO. FOR THE LONGER 

TRIPS, FINDING RESTAURANTS TO ACCOMMODATE A LARGE GROUP IS VERY DIFFICULT 

STILL AND THUS MAKES THEM LESS PRACTICAL TO DO.  

BY THE WAY, THE DELLS TRIP IS FILLED. IF YOU WANT TO ATTEND, WE CAN HANDLE 

HOTEL RESERVATIONS FOR YOU SAVING YOU SOME MONEY BUT YOU WILL NEED TO 

PURCHASE YOUR OWN CONCERT TICKETS AND TRAVEL THERE ON YOUR OWN. CONTACT 

US FOR THE PHONE NUMBER TO CALL FOR TICKETS AND THEN ONCE YOU HAVE YOUR 

TICKETS, CALL US BACK TO RESERVE A HOTEL ROOM. OUR PHONE NUMBER IS 920-842-2900.  

EVERYONE WHO WRITES TO US THIS MONTH IS RECEIVING OUR BRAND NEW PRAYER 

CARD THAT INCLUDES PICTURES OF OUR ENTIRE STAFF. I HOPE TO SEND ONE TO YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


